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Comments: I would like to express my appreciation for the change to allow class 1 e -bikes where regular bikes

are allowed.  I am now able to go on MTB Rides with my family that my health and age limited me from doing

until this past year.  My e-MTB helps me keep up with my family on climbs instead of walking my bike up them,

and not impede the flow of bikers.  I am able to enjoy the beauty of the mountains as I once did before my

autoimmune condition and injuries started 5 years ago.  

I fully support class 1 e-bikes to be treated as a regular bike and allowed access to all trails and roads as regular

bikes now have.

Thank you for all your efforts and support!


